ONE PARTY RULE THREATENS DEMOCRACY IN OREGON

Consider Senate Bill 941 “The Gun Registration Bill” compliments of Senator Prozanski
and the leadership of the Democratic party.

-- Of those appearing at Prozanski’s public hearing 4 were against for every 1
for the bill.

--Senator Prozanski refused to hear from 86% of those who appeared to
speak against the bill. 100% of those supporting the bill were heard.
--Senator Prozanski would not allow questions from the Republican Senators
on his committee. He accepted without question a document appropriately
entitled “No Questions Asked” submitted by Every Town for Gun Safety. This
document infers that every person selling a gun on the internet is unlicensed,
that every gun listed is sold to a criminal, that none of these guns are subject
to background checks even though all mailed guns must have one
completed, that most exchanges happen somewhere like a parking lot.

--The senator and those voting for SB 941 ignored the 26 of 36 Oregon
County commissions who came out against the bill and that most police
agencies outside the Portland metropolitan area opposed the bill.

--Michael Bloomburg, ex New York City mayor, spent $600,000 funnelled
through his political action committee, “Every Town for Gun Safety”, to
purchase politicians to pass his bill.

--Those supporting the bill refused to refer it to the voters.

--The bill includes an “emergency clause” which denies the citizens of Oregon
an opportunity to put an initiative on the ballot requiring a vote of the
people prior to implementation.

One party control of all three branches of government combined with arrogant
politicians such as Prozanski enabled a billionaire from one of the highest crime
areas in the country to dictate how Oregon citizens and police agencies should
address crime. Their solution is to punish law abiding citizens.

Note: Since the law went into effect, the Oregon Trail Trader has processed one
private transfer. Another gun store owner in town has processed two guns for
one private seller. Oregon now has a growing number of “paperwork criminals”
who refuse to follow a law that was not created through a democratic process.
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